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Dear Grote: 

Despite your lyric prose in the letter of 
August 15, addressed to Miss Ewanoski, I still prefer my 
bush country location. Nevertheless, I still intend to 
get to Green Bank. 

My September schedule is pretty uncertain. My 
present ·forecast would have me in the offi~e on September
11th, the middle three days of the following week, and 
continuously, I believe, from then on until October 5th. 
There are, however, a couple or meetings which will be 
hitting during this latter period but which would not 
necessarily preempt me for all of the days on which they 
fall. 

When I started this letter I had hoped that I 
could arrange for our Grants Committee meeting the 8th 
and 9th of October somewhere within striking distance of 
Green Bank. The hostelries of western Virginia and west 
Virginia seem to be lacking in that spirit of southern 
hospitality for the critical time, however, and this hope 
did not pan out. 

I'll be looking forward to further development 
of your plans and the continuing prospects of our getting 
together. Maybe lId better try for Macquarie Island too. 

Best wishes, 

H
Charles H. Schauer
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